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Last Chance to Give Fido a Bath in 2020 
 and Help Homeless Animals 

 
The Pensacola Humane Society announces its final 2020 Doggie Bathe-In on Saturday, October 17, from 9 
am – 2 pm. Monies raised from this event will help purchase large dog crates and cat carriers for animals 
going into foster care. 
 
Bathe-Ins offer low-cost dog bathing, flea dips and nail trims during the warm weather season. Events are 
held the third Saturday of the month April through October. 

 

Charges are based on the dog’s weight and range from $8 - $11. Nail trims are $5. Please bring your own 
towels or you may rent a towel for a one-dollar donation. 

 
In addition to providing a service to pet owners, the Bathe-Ins are an important fundraising activity for the 
Humane Society, providing a substantial portion of the shelter’s revenue. The events are run by shelter 
staff and volunteers. New volunteers and experienced groomers are always needed. Those interested in 
helping should contact the volunteer coordinator at volunteer@pensacolahumane.org. The Pensacola 
Humane Society is located at 5 North Q Street, Pensacola, FL 32505. For more information visit the PHS 
web site at www.pensacolahumane.org or find us on Facebook. 
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